ABOUT THE ADMITTANCE OF THE SPRING STREAM OF 2017 TO THE SCHOOL OF ADVOCATES OF RA
(UPDATED)

22.11.2016 17:57

The School of Advocates of RA announces admittance for the spring stream of 2017 from the 23-rd of
November 2016 to the 12-th of December inclusive on criminal and civil (administrative) direction
for the available (full-time) tuition, as also remote (distance e-learning) tuition.

The applications are accepted from Monday to Friday, during working hours, except for Saturdays
and Sundays.

For additional information you can call (010) 606-609, (098) 655-601, (055) 320-052 or (096) 200-625,
write to anahit.ayvazyan@advschool.am or to the School of Advocates of RA (address: Yerevan city,
Zagyan 2 street, 3-rd floor).
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